
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18.06.21 
RE: Year 3 staffing end of summer term 
 
Dear Families of Iris class, 
 
I am writing to inform you that Miss Butterfield-West will be leaving us this year to take up 
an exciting new position as a teacher in Chile, as you may well have read in the staffing 
letter I sent yesterday. 
 
We are very excited for Miss Butterfield-West, however due to overseas term dates, I will be 
releasing her from contract at the end of term 6 to take up her new role 2 weeks before the 
end of term. Miss Butterfield-West’s last day will be 9th July. This is so Miss Butterfield-West 
can begin her academic year start from 12.07.21. 
 
The last two weeks of term will be staffed by a supply teacher - Mrs Watts. Mrs Watts is an 
experience primary teacher and has been a regular supply for us throughout this year 
(Photo attached).   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our team of support staff will continue to be with the class throughout this time and as 
usual the SLT will give the support that we always give to new/temporary staff. 
 
Yours Faithfully,  
 
Ashley Milum 
Principal 

 


